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Withdrawal of the  

Havant Borough Local Plan  

Statement of Fact 
Regulation 27 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012 (as amended)   
 

This Statement of Fact gives notice that Havant Borough Council has withdrawn the Havant 

Borough Local Plan, which had been submitted to the Secretary of State for Examination on 12 

February 2021.  

The withdrawal of the Havant Borough Local Plan was authorised at Full Council on 16 March 

2022, and was formally withdrawn on the same date. The decision was made under the provisions 

of Section 22 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, which provides for a local 

planning authority to withdraw local development document at any time up to its adoption.  

If you have any queries regarding the withdrawal of the Havant Borough Local Plan, please email 

us at policy.design@havant.gov.uk or call us on 023 9244 6539. 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2004/5/section/22
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